City of New Bedford

IN COMMITTEE

March 09, 2023

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods, at a meeting held on Tuesday, February 21, 2023,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Council President Morad, requesting, that representatives from the
Department of Emergency Management, Department of Public Infrastructure and the Department of
Resilience and Environmental Stewardship appear before the Committee on Public Safety and
Neighborhoods to provide said Committee with an overview of the City's plan to update the All Hazard
Mitigation Plan, which has recently received grant funding from the MA Emergency Management Agency,
these departments are planning a series of public involvement meetings and will be coordinating these
public meetings with the Ward Councillors over the course of the next several months. (Ref’d 01/26/2023)

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Giesta, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend that the City Council take “NO FURTHER ACTION” on the WRITTEN MOTION, Council
President Morad, requesting, that representatives from the Department of Emergency Management,
Department of Public Infrastructure and the Department of Resilience and Environmental Stewardship
appear before the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods to provide said Committee with an
overview of the City's plan to update the All Hazard Mitigation Plan, which has recently received grant
funding from the MA Emergency Management Agency, these departments are planning a series of public
involvement meetings and will be coordinating these public meetings with the Ward Councillors over the
course of the next several months. This motion passed on a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY & NEIGHBORHOODS
Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL
January 26, 2023

[inda M. Morad, City Council President

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that representatives from the Department

of Emergency Management, Department of Public Infrastructure and the Department of
Resilience and Environmental Stewardship appear before the Committee on Public Safety and
Neighborhoods to provide said Committee with an overview of the City's plan to update the All
Hazard Mitigation Plan, which has recently received grant funding from the MA Emergency
Management Agency, these departments are planning a series of public involvement meetings
and will be coordinating these public meetings with the Ward Councillors over the course of the

next several months. (To be Referred to the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.)



